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1

An early 20th century Royal Albert tea service
transfer printed with floral sprays together with a
Roslyn part dinner service (2 boxes) £20.00 £30.00

together with Bertram Mills circus programmes,
vintage Kent tourist guides, theatre programmes
plus other items £30.00 - £50.00
18

2

Two boxes of assorted glassware to include a
green glass lemonade set, a Murano vase, wine
glasses, tazzas, jugs etc £15.00 - £20.00

An early boxed Pelham puppet kit, a Norah
Welllings sailor, a pre-1950s panda and a plush
monkey glove puppet £40.00 - £60.00

19

3

An embroidered Japanese art work of a river and
bridge £30.00 - £50.00

4

An embroidered Japanese art work of a pagoda
with river to the foreground £30.00 - £50.00

A 1930s silver plated and guilloche enamel backed
5-piece brush and mirror set, each hand painted
with floral swags and baskets of roses and ribbons
£20.00 - £30.00

20

Small collection of Doulton comprising Slaters
Patent vase, Series ware bowl "Juliet", Norfolk
plates and three tiny character jugs £30.00 £40.00

21

A 19th century mezzotint depicting figures outside
a tavern, heightened in white, framed and glazed
£10.00 - £20.00

5

Two hand-coloured prints of Windsor Castle
engraved by John Boydell £30.00 - £40.00

6

Circle of John Brett (1831 - 1902), coastal scene,
oil on canvas, signed lower right and dated 1879,
housed in gilt frame with gesso detail 29cm x
49cm £30.00 - £50.00

7

Michael Valestin (b.1962, Haitian), a study of a
hen, acrylic on canvas, signed, framed 39.5cm x
49.5cm £50.00 - £70.00

22

W Grant Murry, watercolour, figure punting on river
with trees and fields to background, signed to
lower left and dated 1906 £15.00 - £20.00

8

One box of assorted metal and brassware to
include jugs, rose bowl, candlesticks etc £15.00 £20.00

23

Three 1950s Shell County Guides posters trimmed
to frame, all in oak frames £30.00 - £40.00

24

An early 20th century novelty colour print of a
nude female exercising, possibly a bookplate
£15.00 - £20.00

9

A Royal Albert Old Country Roses teaset £20.00 £40.00

10

A collection of items to include an amethyst
specimen set in polished stone, a stalagtite, an
oriental specimen tree plus other items £15.00 £20.00

25

A collection of Victorian and later bead and
woolwork framed panels, two silhouettes, a framed
photo of Marne Company Sovereigns Company
July 1967 plus other items £30.00 - £40.00

11

Two boxes of assorted ceramics to include
tureens, meat plate, art deco plates, Crown Devon
vase, a pair of Mason's bud vases, Doulton bowls
etc £15.00 - £20.00

26

A pair of early Minton green glazed tiles depicting
Canterbury Cathedral and York Minster £20.00 £40.00

27

A large collection of assorted cigarette cards and
postcards to include Wills, Pinnace, Lambert &
Butler, Players, Gallaghers, plus a quantity of
vintage cigarette boxes £80.00 - £120.00

28

A collection of 19th century and later clocks
including a black slate and marble example, a gilt
metal mantle clock, a wall clock, a novelty Mickey
Mouse wall clock and others £50.00 - £60.00

29

M. Strickland, watercolour, landscape depicting
fields, trees and poppies £20.00 - £30.00

30

June Martin, 'Garden Court Hall', watercolour,
initialled 'JPM' £10.00 - £20.00

31

J F Marchland, watercolour, landscape with trees
and house £10.00 - £20.00

32

A 1960s/70s Midwinter Marquis of Queensberry
coffee/tea set £30.00 - £40.00

33

One box of assorted silver plated boxed collectors
spoons together with a silver plated teapot and
toast rack, brass items etc £15.00 - £20.00

34

A small collection of assorted tea and trade cards
£10.00 - £20.00

35

Five early 20th century ivory billiard balls and one

12

Joseph Albert Terry, Amsterdam scene, oil on
board, housed in an ornate gilt brass frame 29cm
x 24.5cm £100.00 - £150.00

13

An Oriental watercolour on silk depicting
dragonflies and flowers, signed with character
marks £10.00 - £20.00

14

A watercolour of the main deck of a tall ship,
indistinctly signed to lower left 24cm x 32cm
£20.00 - £30.00

15

J.H.Powell, watercolour, estuary scene with
bridge, boats and village to background, signed to
lower right, approximately 26.5cm x 36.5cm
£15.00 - £25.00
Two boxes of assorted 19th century and later
ceramics and glass to include four early Derby
coffee cans, a Davenport part teaset, a Tuscan Art
Deco handpainted floral teaset, Art Deco frosted
glass cocktail shaker and glass Royal Doulton
'Tartan' pattern trio plus other items £40.00 £50.00

16

17

A collection of Concorde memorabilia to include
earphones, bag, flight certificate, booklets etc
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other £30.00 - £50.00

dinner service (3 boxes) £30.00 - £40.00

36

A quantity of plated items including two trays, a
tea set, entree dishes and two pewter chargers
£20.00 - £40.00

37

Graham Lock, 'Arriving', watercolour depicting the
No 24 steam train arriving at Tenterden, Kent &
East Sussex Railway, signed lower right,
information en verso, dated '07' £40.00 - £60.00

38

53

One box of miscellaneous items to include a
miniature WWI propeller inset with photo, vintage
corkscrews, oriental snuff bottle, a miniature
Indian brass tray top table etc £30.00 - £50.00

54

Lennard Lewis (1826-1913), Continental harbour
scene, watercolour, signed lower left and dated
'98, framed and glazed, 24cm x 53cm £20.00 £30.00

55

Jacques Valmidor (b1955, Haitian), townsfolk with
houses and river in distance, acrylic on canvas,
unframed, 51cm x 61cm £50.00 - £60.00

56

Bodge 'Garden Love', acrylic on board. Borth artist
inspired by local land and seascapes, has
exhibited in Wales and England and has done
many community murals 100cm x 40cm £20.00 £30.00

57

A framed Ordnance Survey map showing part of
Kent dated 1907 £10.00 - £20.00

58

A S M Leese 'Bodiam in Winter' watercolour
signed to lower left and dated 1988 £30.00 - £40.00

59

An assortment of vintage and other jewellery
boxes £20.00 - £30.00

W H Barrow, huntsman and hounds at Battle
Abbey, watercolour, signed to lower right, housed
in gilt frame, 18.5cm x 30cm £40.00 - £60.00

60

Vilmo Gibello (b. 1916) 20th century abstract
Continental street scene with figures, oil on
canvas signed to lower right with inscription to
verso, please see www.vilmogibello.com, 75cm x
49.5cm £150.00 - £200.00

A folding blotter pad, a beaded velvet square pin
cushion, a gilt metal photograph frame with spring
action and bevelled glass plate and a pine
simulated bamboo wall clock mounted towel
holder (4 items) £35.00 - £45.00

61

One box of miscellaneous ceramics and glass to
include a pair of frosted glass Bonzo dogs, a
Royal Dux Art Deco monkey and swan, silver
collared scent bottle, green and blue glass eye
baths, paperweight plus other items £20.00 £40.00

62

Assorted wooden items to include cribbage
boards, mahogany plate stands, an Oriental pot
stand, a 1930s vesta etc (1 box) £10.00 - £20.00

A Turner, watercolour and gouache depicting a
seated spaniel £10.00 - £20.00

39

A Signe Kolding ceramic wall panel entitled 'Us
Two' mounted on a wooden frame £20.00 - £40.00

40

An early 20th century Continental watercolour
depicting a sea wall with figures and mountains to
background, unsigned and housed in a gilt frame
£10.00 - £20.00

41

One box of assorted glassware to include a box
set of crystal champagne glasses, a brass and
glass epergne, decanters etc £15.00 - £20.00

42

One box of assorted Victorian and later souvenir
ware to include lustre ware, tankards,
candlesticks, plates etc, together with a carnival
glass bowl £15.00 - £20.00

43
44

45

Framed and glazed watercolour of Hampton Court,
framer's label Alfred J Mucklow en verso £30.00 £50.00

46

R. Herdman-Smith F.R.S.A., A.R.W.A., 'Loch
Lomond', original aquatint engraving, edition
limited to 150 signed artist's proofs, signed and
titled in pencil to lower margin with label to verso,
23cm x 29cm £15.00 - £20.00

47

A print of a Victorian scene depicting a girl on a
bridge watching geese entering the stream with a
village in the distance, housed in an ornate frame
£20.00 - £30.00

63

An early 20th century Chinese vase decorated in
imari palette with famille vert panels, a Japanese
Satsuma vase, tea bowls and saucers, and
assorted carved wooden stands £20.00 - £30.00

48

A pair of early 20th century Indian hand painted
silk panels depicting deities, disciples and
grotesque creatures £30.00 - £50.00

64

A large collection of assorted first day covers,
stamps of the world, albums and catalogue (1 box)
£30.00 - £40.00

49

A collection of reference books on dolls, a bisque
headed doll and doll parts £30.00 - £40.00

65

50

Assorted 19th century and later glassware
including three frosted glass light shades (1 box)
£40.00 - £60.00

A bronze study of the head and shoulders of a
woman and another of a seated woman and a
large cast door knocker in the form of a female
figurehead (3 items) £25.00 - £35.00

66

Silver plated items to include a tureen, bon-bon
dishes, a tray, cutlery etc (1 box) £15.00 - £25.00

51

A large Victorian mocha ware jug and two
tankards (3 items) £30.00 - £50.00

67

52

An Art Nouveau pottery three handled green
glazed bowl, moulded in relief with flowers, a
Royal Crown Derby cup and saucer, tea bowls and
saucers, a Victorian part teaset and other
ceramics including a Royal Albert part tea and

One box of assorted vintage scrap books and
games to include 'The Mammoth Cock of the
North' LNER railway jigsaw, table croquet, GWR
'King Arthur on Dartmoor' jigsaw, playing cards,
table games etc £40.00 - £60.00

68

G. Tate, pair of oil on canvas depicting rams and
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sheep with lakes and mountains to background,
both signed to lower right £150.00 - £250.00
69

70

Vilmo Gibello (b.1916) 'The Pyramid' abstract oil
on canvas, signed to upper right with inscription to
verso, unframed, please see
www.vilmogibello.com, 38cm x 46cm £150.00 £200.00
Khalil Ibrahim (1934) Batik printing religious scene
depicting a deity on horseback with disciples and
waving figures, signed and dated '67, 61cm x
84cm £500.00 - £700.00

71

An early 20th century watercolour, a speaker
addressing a crowd in a park under a Danish flag,
signed K Brieen Holt £20.00 - £30.00

72

A Victorian copper jelly mould, ale warmer,
wooden candlesticks, Aladdin oil lamp and various
metalwares (1 box) £20.00 - £40.00

73

Six blanc de chine musician figures, Capodimonte
flowers, figurines, coffee cans etc (1 box) £20.00 £30.00

74

A ship's decanter and six matching brandy
glasses, each engraved with sailing ships £30.00 £40.00

75

A collection of assorted Bakelite items to include
a string ball, castors, a hair dryer, a sewing stand,
two Penn fishing reels plus other items (1 box)
£20.00 - £40.00

76

Lladro and Doulton figures, a pair of Italian
bookends, Vienna coffee pot, Staffordshire frog
mug etc (1 box) £20.00 - £30.00

77

A handcoloured Louis Wain print depicting a
puppy with a duckling, with onlooking ducks
£15.00 - £20.00

78

Rowan Crew RBA, b. 1952, oil on board,
landscape depicting fields with windmill and
buildings to background, signed to lower right
15.5cm x 31cm £30.00 - £50.00

79

A pair of eight sided hanging, glazed display
cases designed to house a collection of portrait
miniatures £100.00 - £200.00

80

One box of assorted items to include a box of
Staunton chess pieces, an Oriental brass tea
caddy and teapot, and iron lion mask door
knocker and door furniture plus other items £20.00
- £40.00

figures to include a Triang Queen Mary, a Britains
Royal Yacht, a Lesney 'Evening News' van, lead
policeman, signs plus other items £30.00 - £40.00
86

One box of assorted silver plated ware to include
candle sticks, cutlery bowls etc £15.00 - £20.00

87

A large collection of late 19th/early 20th century
photographic plates, mainly depicting family
members and portraits together with a
shomescope £20.00 - £30.00

88

A collection of assorted stamps of the world
housed in two albums, a tin of loose stamps, a
spare album and a stamp price guide (1 box)
£20.00 - £40.00

89

One box of early 20th century and later vintage
clothing accessories to include gloves, stockings,
spats, collars, leather slippers, bags plus other
items £30.00 - £40.00

90

Legh Mulhall Kilpin 1853-1919, 'Sorrell', unsigned,
framed 37cm x 54cm £20.00 - £30.00

91

A framed still life study of a jug with peaches,
plums and cobnuts, signed and dated £20.00 £30.00

92

An 'NTC' public telephone double sided enamel
sign £40.00 - £60.00

93

A 'Quality De Reszke' yellow enamel double sided
sign £40.00 - £60.00

94

A Victorian/Edwardian watercolour of fisherwomen
mending nets by beached boats, signed £40.00 £60.00

95

Kennith, monochrome oil on canvas depicting a
continental street scene, signed to lower right and
housed in a silvered frame £20.00 - £30.00

96

A pair of silver plated candelabra, cutlery,
decanters and other silver plated items £20.00 £30.00

97

One box of early 19th century and later ceramics
to include tea bowls and saucers, cups and a
Prattware pot depicting a shepherd, a Queen
Victoria jubilee tankard plus other items £25.00 £30.00

98

One box of assorted 19th century and later
Oriental ceramics to include teapots, bowls, cups
etc £20.00 - £40.00

99

Two Continental bisque figures, a LLadro style
clown, two Oriental figures, ceramic vegetables
and two Doulton coffee cups (1 box) £20.00 £40.00

81

A quantity of fretwork military badges of British
Army regiments £20.00 - £60.00

82

One box of assorted vintage hand embroidered
table cloths, place settings etc, together with
three early 20th century Christening dresses and a
crochet shawl £30.00 - £40.00

83

A large pottery yellow, blue and green glazed Tang 101
style horse £20.00 - £30.00

84

Michael Gilbery (1913-2000), a portrait of Mrs
Rees, oil on canvas, signed lower left 91cm x
60cm, framed £200.00 - £300.00

85

A collection of vintage die cast cars, boats and
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3

A carved wooden picture frame and carved wooden
Chinese stand (a/f) a Black Forest bookslide with
bear terminals and a Black Forest matchbox
stand with seated bear (4 items) £40.00 - £60.00
Assorted silver plate and other metalware
including candlesticks, tankards and a large ladle,
a set of four Chinese black lacquered gaming
boxes and other items including a soda syphon (2
boxes) £10.00 - £20.00
One box of assorted Oriental lacquered boxes

together with an inlaid music box £20.00 - £30.00
103

26 members' editions of Kent County Cricket Club
annuals dating from 1959 £20.00 - £40.00

floral decoration together with a Royal Doulton
Dickensware 'Tony Weller' pin dish £30.00 - £40.00
122

A pair of Royal Crown Derby cabinet plates with
raised posy decorations and a pair of Coalport
Rockingham cabinet plates with limited edition
certificates £20.00 - £30.00

123

A Victorian inlaid rosewood writing box, a
Japanese black lacquered box decorated with
pheasants and blossoms, a circular convex mirror
plus other items (1 box) £20.00 - £40.00

124

A Persian wall tile 'Rajah of Persia' (c 1900),
31.5cm x 23.5cm £70.00 - £100.00

104

Three 1960's/70's soda syphons to include two by
Cantrell & Cochrane, the other by Rawlings £30.00
- £40.00

105

A hand-coloured map of Sussex and another of
the Cranbrook area together with a hand coloured
map of Essex and Sussex £20.00 - £30.00

106

Dorothy Tustain, hand-painted map of East
Sussex and Kent dated 1955 £15.00 - £25.00

107

A 19th century possible Dutch school oil on
veneer depicting a river scene with windmill, boats 125
and buildings to background with inscription to
verso, housed in an ornate gilt frame 29cm x 34cm
£50.00 - £100.00
J Mace 'Greta Bridge' Barnard Castle watercolour, 126

108

signed to lower right £20.00 - £30.00
109

A 20th century monochrome oil on canvas
depicting a Venetian canal scene, indistinctly
signed to lower right and housed in a silvered
frame £20.00 - £30.00

110

Richard Figg, 'Early Morning Geese', watercolour,
signed to lower right £15.00 - £20.00

111

20th century British, cottages by lake, oil on
board, unsigned, with another painting en verso of
figures in a street, also unsigned, housed in gilt
gesso frame, 19cm x 29cm £10.00 - £20.00

112

An oil on board depicting trees in Autumn,
indistinctly signed to lower right £15.00 - £20.00

113

Two boxes of miscellaneous items to include silver
plated teapots, a large leather bound desk blotter,
jewellery boxes, an ornate oil lamp, brass and
copperware plus other items (2 boxes) £30.00 £50.00

An early 20th century gouache and watercolour,
winter scene depicting a cottage and figures on
pathway, indistinctly signed to lower right and
dated 1909 £15.00 - £20.00
A limited edition lithograph 2/6, modern, entitled
'London Etching' 1st May, signed and dated 1973
£20.00 - £30.00

127

A 20th century oil on board depicting 'Preston
Hall', Sidley, East Sussex £15.00 - £20.00

128

An early 20th century print depicting a semi nude
reclining female housed in a gilt frame £10.00 £20.00

129

Two boxes of assorted plated ware to include cut
crystal butter dishes, grape vine toast rack, tea
and coffee pots, cream jugs plus other items
£20.00 - £40.00

130

Two boxes of Art Deco ceramics to include a
Salisbury 'May Time' patterned tea set, a 'Roslyn'
'Lilly' patterned part tea set, a Wedgwood coffee
pot plus other items £15.00 - £20.00

131

Two boxes of assorted glassware to include a
wheel engraved and flash glass tankard and
similar vase, a Wedgwood Westminster Abbey
tankard, a cut crystal biscuit barrel, decanters
plus other items £15.00 - £20.00

132

A Victorian duck egg blue and gilt part dinner
service to include a meat plate, bowls and dinner
plates, together with a large hand painted
Victorian meat plate £20.00 - £40.00

133

Stephen Bishop, oil on canvas of Scotney Castle,
Lamberhurst signed and dated £20.00 - £40.00

114

A large collection of assorted stamps of the world
(1 box) £20.00 - £40.00

115

Two boxes of miscellaneous ceramics to include a
Sylvac Terrier, a Myott & Son Deco jug, nodding
figures, a 'Ganges' floral teapot, plaster figural
bookends etc (2 boxes) £15.00 - £20.00

116

Colomer, Continental watercolour depicting a
street scene with figures £15.00 - £20.00

134

117

A 20th century watercolour depicting children
feeding geese with village to background,
indistinctly signed £15.00 - £20.00

George Henson, 'Rolvenden in 1932' limited edition
print 11/300 £20.00 - £30.00

135

Three Louis Wain coloured prints together with two
others possibly book plates £30.00 - £40.00

118

A 19th century Indian painting on silk of an
elephant 90cm x 102cm £100.00 - £150.00

136

119

F H Nevitt, Continental watercolour depicting a
female figure on stairway with flower stall to fore
and buildings to background, signed to lower left
£15.00 - £20.00

A collection of 19th century and later Harvest jugs
and mugs to include Doulton examples, together
with a lignum vitae ice bucket (1 box) £30.00 £50.00

137

A Japanese eggshell porcelain tea set (1 box)
£10.00 - £15.00

138

LOT 369 IS A NO LOT

139

A large collection of assorted glass and crystal
fruit and vegetables by various makers £30.00 -

120

121

An ink and watercolour sketch of a seated man in
robes and turban, indistinctly signed, dated 1944
£20.00 - £40.00
A Doulton Slater ewer and bottle vase, both with
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£50.00

mould, and a pair of Art Nouveau twin handled
vases, specimen case plus other items £20.00 £40.00

140

One box of assorted silver plated cutlery £15.00 £20.00

141

Three 20th century oil on canvas depicting figures 160
on a path, farmland landscape and a still life with
shells, each initialled 'SMS' together with a 20th
century, unsigned, still life of fruit (4 items) £10.00 - 161
£20.00

A box of assorted tools, to include saws, drills,
electric screwdrivers etc Untested and sold as
spares £20.00 - £30.00

142

A collection of mainly T G Green Cornish ware
ceramics to include storage jars, plates, cups plus
other items £30.00 - £50.00

162

143

Two boxes of assorted cased and loose silver
plated cutlery to include fish knives and forks,
butter knives, cake forks, serving spoons, ladles
etc £30.00 - £50.00

Two boxes of assorted Victorian and later
ceramics to include a Royal Doulton vase, Oriental
plates and bowls, willow pattern dinnerware plus
other items £20.00 - £30.00

163

A collection of assorted framed photographic
prints depicting countryside and coastal scenes
£10.00 - £20.00

164

Miscellaneous ceramics and glass to include a
Webb Corbett crystal decanter and six glasses
celebrating Kent County Cricket Champions 1970,
two pairs of Dartington crystal whisky glasses,
boxed, and two Wedgwood jasperware boxed
candlesticks (one box) £30.00 - £50.00

165

One box of assorted metalware to include oil
lamps, kitchen scales, candlesticks etc £20.00 £30.00

166

Two boxes of assorted ceramics and glass to
include a Royal Doulton 'Frost Pine' part teaset,
wine glasses, a Sherwood pattern coffee set,
Royal Winton vase etc £15.00 - £20.00

167

A collection of assorted watercolours all painted
by Joan Searle £10.00 - £20.00

144

An Art Deco brass 5 branch electrolier with frosted
glass flared rimmed shades. Untested and sold
as spares £60.00 - £100.00

145

A modern hunting print on canvas £20.00 - £30.00

146

Two boxes of Edwardian and later etched glasses
plus other glassware £15.00 - £20.00

147

LOTS 147 - 148 ARE NO LOTS

149

A box of assorted wooden items to include table
lamps, coasters, wall brackets, musical stands,
ice bucket etc (1 box) £10.00 - £20.00

150

One box of 19th century and later engravings and
prints £10.00 - £20.00

151

LOT 151 IS A NO LOT

152

One box of miscellaneous items to include vintage
168
wooden and aluminium shoe trees, leather cased
clothes brushes, leather belts, shield shaped oak
framed mirror and brushes plus other items £30.00
- £40.00
169
A collection of early Sindy dolls, associtated
furniture and accessories £20.00 - £30.00
170
One box of assorted ceramics and glass together
with an 18th century pewter and brass quart
measure and three modern pewter beakers £15.00
- £20.00
171
Two boxes of miscellaneous items to include two
early 20th century milk glass lamp shades
decorated with roses, a Beswick ewer, silver
plated items, a vintage childs building block game 172
plus other items £20.00 - £30.00

153
154

155

156

157

One box of assorted cutlery, a hip flask, carving
knives, plated ware etc £10.00 - £20.00

Two boxes of assorted ceramics and glass to
include Portmerion, Royal Albert, Poole, four
bottles of Ceremonial Ale, paperweights plus other
items £15.00 - £20.00
Assorted pewter measures and other pewter and
silver plate (1 box) £20.00 - £30.00
A large stoneware jar and flagon, a 19th century
cast iron boot scraper, a Victorian iron, a
companion set in the form of a cat etc £20.00 £40.00
One box of assorted ceramics and glass to
include tureens, cups, scent bottles, comport etc
£15.00 - £20.00
One box of assorted glassware to include a green
glass water flask, decanter, vases, dishes etc
£20.00 - £30.00

An early 19th century walnut framed easel back
mirror together with a collection of prints £20.00 £30.00

173

Two boxes of assorted ceramics and glass, to
include a Victorian blue glass lustre, hand painted
charger, silver plated teaset, a Noritake dinner
service plus other items £20.00 - £30.00

Two boxes of Wedgwood 'Chinese Legend' dinner
ware to include meat plate, gravy boat and stand,
tureen, bowls, dishes etc £20.00 - £40.00

174

One box of miscellaneous items to include trays,
table lamps, shaving mirror, shoe tree, carved
hardwood basket plus other items £20.00 - £30.00

175

Two boxes of leather handbags together with 2
lacework table cloths £30.00 - £50.00

176

A collection of vintage stoneware bottles and
flagons (one box) £20.00 - £30.00

158

One box of assorted early 20th century and later
linen and lace to include table clothes, place
setting, coasters plus other items £30.00 - £50.00

159

Two boxes of assorted ceramics and glass to
include a Royal Doulton tobacco jar, Victorian jelly
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177

178

179

180

One box of assorted Old Hall stainless steel
teaware, a Westclox 'Big Ben' alarm clock, a
mahogany cased barometer plus other items
£20.00 - £30.00

plus other items. £20.00 - £30.00
193

Lustreware jugs, Goebel Hummell figures and a
quantity of china and glass £20.00 - £30.00

Two boxes of 19th century and later ceramics and
glass to include a Murano fish, a Kensington
pottery blue glazed jug, Noritake vases, a Roulson
Art Nouveau style jug and Wade Whimsies £30.00
- £40.00

194

A David Sharp, Rye Pottery rhino, 54cm long
£20.00 - £40.00

195

A 19th century Oriental vase decorated with
cockerels and flowers £100.00 - £150.00

196

A pair of ribbon patterned Radford vases £30.00 £50.00

197

A David Sharp, Rye Pottery Suffolk Punch horse,
26cm h £20.00 - £40.00

198

A David Sharp, Rye Pottery otter, 30cm h £20.00 £30.00

199

A late 19th/early 20th century bronze figure of a
kneeling cherub holding a captured duck with
fleece over one knee next to stylized reeds,
mounted on a later circular mahogany base, 23cm
h £50.00 - £100.00

One box of assorted 19th century and later
engravings watercolours, prints and photographs
£15.00 - £20.00
One box of assorted collectors' plates and
ornaments to include Royal Worcester, Davenport,
Border Fine Arts, Leonardo etc all boxed £15.00 £20.00

181

Two boxes of assorted studio pottery to include
Thoune pottery, Priddoes, Egersund, Cedar Mesa
plus other pottery £40.00 - £60.00

182

One box of carved wooden animals to include
owls, cats, pigs, rhinos etc £15.00 - £20.00

200

183

A Susie Cooper 'Nasturtium' part teaset, a poppy
decorated tea and coffee set plus other ceramics
£20.00 - £30.00

An Oriental brass vase decorated with dragons
with seal and character marks to base £20.00 £30.00

201

An early 19th century tortoiseshell caddy, together
with a small 19th century tortoiseshell box
£100.00 - £150.00

202

A garniture of three Victorian twin-handled floral
encrusted vases each decorated with panels
depicting castles and cottages, tallest 31cm
£50.00 - £60.00

203

A late 19th/early 20th century copper and brass
desk stand of shaped rectangular form, fitted with
single pen drawer, stand 8cm h x 29cm w x 19cm
d £20.00 - £40.00

184

A good assortment of antique and other related
books including 'Archibald Knox' by Stephen A
Martin, 'Faberge: Lost and Found' by A Kenneth
Snowman, 'Old Pewter, its Makers and Marks' by
Howard Herschel Cotterell' and others (1 box)
£15.00 - £25.00

185

A quantity of assorted pictures, prints and picture
frames £10.00 - £20.00

186

A cast bronzed figure of a cat, a Crown Devon
puppy together with a collection of ceramic
animals £20.00 - £30.00

204

A late 19th century oak table top tobacco box
£30.00 - £40.00

187

Three early 20th century churns, together with a
copper bee smoker £30.00 - £40.00

205

188

A deer skull with antlers, a mounted set of antlers
together with a pair of antlers £30.00 - £50.00

189

A box of miscellaneous items to include a
cloisonne lidded pot, a WWI trench art shell vase
embossed with flowers and marked Canada Aug
8th, an Edwardian mantel clock, door furniture
plus other items £40.00 - £60.00

Arthur Spencer Roberts (1920- 997), watercolour
and body colour, view from woods to coastline
'Near Vancouver, British Columbia' dated 1957 and
singed on the mount (unframed) with notes to
verso £60.00 - £80.00

206

An early 20th century cased antler handled carving
set by R F Mosley Ltd £30.00 - £50.00

207

A 19th century bronze figure inscribed to base
'REX REGUM ET DOMINUS DOMINANT IVM' and
signed Jean Magrou £150.00 - £250.00

190

191

192

One box of miscellaneous items to include a
vintage 'Sky Queen' radio, an Enfield mantel clock, 208
framed postcards, surveyors tape plus other items
£15.00 - £25.00
Assorted watch and clock makers tools and
equipment and three related volumes entitled
'Jaeger-le-Coultre The Manufacturers Book of
Timepieces', 'Kent Clocks and Clockmakers' by
Michael Pearson and 'Tiffany & Co Timepieces' by
John Loring £25.00 - £35.00
Two boxes of miscellaneous items to include
specimen marble eggs, Oriental hard wood
stands, a wicker waste paper bin and baskets
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A 19th century bronze candlestick the cup
decorated with goats' heads and raised by three
lions together with a bronze figural candlestick, a
box of bronze miniature classical figures, a bronze
Shakespeare dish and bronze plaque £70.00 £80.00

209

An Edwardian mahogany cased dome top mantle
clock, the enamel dial with arabic numerals
marked Paris/London £20.00 - £30.00

210

A 1950's Poole Pottery 'Le' patterned vase
decorated with birds and flowers £30.00 - £50.00

211

A 19th century Adams jasperware biscuit barrel

212
213
214

215

with silver plate mounts £20.00 - £30.00

231

A 19th century terracotta figural tobacco jar
modelled as a gentleman £15.00 - £20.00

A mid-20th century ladies evening bag decorated
with glass flowers £20.00 - £30.00

232

A chrome-plated aneroid barometer by Camerer
Cuss & Co Oxford Street £10.00 - £20.00

A Regency pear-shaped fruit wood tea caddy
£40.00 - £60.00

233

A Poole pottery twin handle vase together with
similar bowl £40.00 - £50.00

234

A novelty French cigarette and tobacco dispenser
in the form of a garden shed £20.00 - £30.00

235

Four 19th century Staffordshire figure groups
£30.00 - £40.00

236

A pair of 19th century bronze incense burners in
the form of an elephant and castle and another
pair each raised on three scrolling supports £40.00
- £60.00

237

Art Deco onyx desk stand and a further cold
painted desk stand with matching pair of
candlesticks and a seal £40.00 - £60.00

238

A pair of small hand painted famille rose vases
with character marks to base, a hand painted
Oriental grey ground vase of ovoid form plus one
other £30.00 - £50.00

An early 20th century cased ivory handled carving
set with embossed ornate white metal mounts
£40.00 - £60.00
A Murano Seguso glass standing angel with
raised palms and gilt inclusions, 26cm high
together with two Finnish Humppila glass
candlesticks from the Kivi range designed by
Pertti Santalghti, one in clear glass the other with
green tint to lower stem and base, both 27cm high
£15.00 - £25.00

216

A pair of early 20th century Doulton Slater blue
and treacle glazed vases with piped floral spray
decoration £40.00 - £60.00

217

A hand-painted white glass panel decorated with
finches, signed 'Irene' £10.00 - £20.00

218

A Wedgwood coffee can and saucer, hand-painted
with grapes and vines together with a Wedgwood
239
cake plate and dinner plate each decorated with
flower stem repeat decoration, all manufactured for
James Powell & Sons, Whitefriars Glass Work,
with impressed and printed marks to base £20.00 240
£40.00

219

220

A boxed coloured picture of a suspension bridge
by Chinese artist Jin Bo Hua, signed to lower right
£50.00 - £70.00
A 1970s miniature Nicolls cricket bat signed by
the England and West Indies cricket team to
include Geoff Boycott and Tony Grieg £20.00 £40.00

221

An Edward Hamlan champion of the world rower
embossed glass tankard £30.00 - £50.00

222

A Doulton Lambeth flagon depicting Lambeth
church and inscribed Doulton Co Lambeth SE
£60.00 - £100.00

223

A pair of French spelter figures 'La Nuit' and 'Le
Jour' £10.00 - £20.00

224

A collection of Poole to include vases, salt and
pepper pots plus other items £30.00 - £50.00

225

An early 20th century Doulton Slater blue ground
vase of ovoid form with floral decoration £20.00 £30.00

226

A 19th century ceramic figure of an Oriental deity,
unmarked £100.00 - £150.00

227

An engraved silver plated tea caddy of rectangular
form £50.00 - £70.00

228

A small oval bevel edge babola framed mirror
£15.00 - £20.00

229

A tin plated clockwork steam roller £15.00 - £25.00

230

A post 1950's straw filled teddy bear with jointed
limbs £30.00 - £40.00
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A 20th century cast bronze photo frame decorated
with cherubs and bouquets and surmounted with
clam shell on scrolled support, the easel back
inscribed 'Saver Paris' 25cm h £10.00 - £20.00
Four items of Poole 'Delphis' pattern comprised of
two dishes, one bowl and a vase £15.00 - £20.00

241

A Canadian Blue Mountain pottery owl, 25cm h
£20.00 - £30.00

242

A Royal Dux style ceramic figural lamp, the base
in the form of a Dutch boy and girl watching a frog
£20.00 - £40.00

243

An early 19th century papier maché face screen
hand painted with a village river scene with figures
and bridge and mountain to background.
Indistinctly signed with turned ebony handle
£20.00 - £30.00

244

A folio of 18th century and later engravings,
watercolours, sketches, bookplates and other
loose illustrations £20.00 - £30.00

245

A pair of trench art brass shell vases engraved
'World War Souvenir 1914' £20.00 - £30.00

246

A 20th century oriental blue and white lidded vase
decorated with pergodas, trees and figures £20.00 £30.00

247

A Negretti and Zambra circular aneroid barometer
together with a pair of early 20th century oak
barley twist candlesticks £30.00 - £50.00

248

A Brannam Pottery green glazed three handled
vase signed Brannam, Barnstable No 254 £10.00 £20.00

249

An early 20th century gilt brass hall lantern,
decorated with scrolling swags and cherub masks.
Untested and sold as spares £20.00 - £40.00

250

A collection of Victorian and later engravings to
include Hastings examples £15.00 - £20.00

251

A gilt brass column table lamp together with a
blanc de chine corinthian column table lamp with
eagle and swag decoration. Untested and sold as
spares £20.00 - £30.00

£40.00
273

A large oval gilt framed wall mirror, the frame
decorated in relief with fruit £40.00 - £60.00

274

A Beldray Art Nouveau circular copper plaque
hand embossed with the image of a fisherman with
windmill in the distance, maker's mark stamped to
the verso £40.00 - £60.00

275

An Art Deco bevel edged mirror £10.00 - £20.00

276

A mid-20th century oak frame fire screen with
floral tapestry panel £10.00 - £20.00

277

A gilt carved standard lamp with tall decorative
shade. Untested and sold as spares £20.00 £40.00

252

A large 20th century Oriental lidded vase,
decorated with deities, followers, mountains and
surrounded by cranes £40.00 - £60.00

253

A 20th century gilt cartouche shape wall mirror
£15.00 - £20.00

254

A red deer five-point skull, unmounted, 70cm h
£30.00 - £50.00

255

An ornate rectangular gilt frame mirror £15.00 £25.00

256

A gilt framed mirror £20.00 - £30.00

278

257

A late 19th century Doulton ceramic octagonal
green and treacle glazed pedestal, together with a
hammered copper pot and a pair of wooden shoe
trees £10.00 - £20.00

A vintage 8 string Marcelli Banjolin complete with
case and key £80.00 - £120.00

279

A vintage Hohner 'Student II' accordion complete
with case £60.00 - £100.00

280

A 20th century plaster bust of a young girl signed
to the back 'Isabella NL 9919 IK' together with a
resin corinthium column plinth £100.00 - £120.00

281

A 1941 size 7 tin helmet £10.00 - £15.00

282

A coopered wood jardiniere on stand £30.00 £50.00

258

A quantity of Beryl pattern Woods Ware green
glaze dinner ware £10.00 - £20.00

259

A vintage leather hat case fitted with brass lock
together with a collection of soft toys £10.00 £20.00

260
261

A chrome plated aladdin oil lamp £10.00 - £20.00

283
A mid-20th century Kodak 'Kodascope' eight film
projector model number 60 universal complete with
284
case and manual £20.00 - £40.00

262

A triple aspect dressing table mirror £15.00 £25.00

263

A Harrods retailed gilt brass standard lamp,
electrolier and wall lights with funnel-shaped
frosted bulbous glass shades. Untested and sold
as spares £100.00 - £150.00

264

A large resin figurine of a seated elephant.
Impressed cross 1996 to foot £30.00 - £50.00

265

An American wall clock with painted face and
transfer painted glass panel beneath £20.00 £40.00

267

An oak canteen of silver plated rats tail pattern
cutlery plus a rack of ivorine handled knives
£30.00 - £50.00

268

269

270
271
272

A Victorian oil lamp with brass and marble stand
and glass reservoir, converted to electricity,
untested and sold as spares £30.00 - £50.00

286

A brass mounted rosewood writing box £30.00 £50.00
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An early 19th century brass and wire fire guard
£15.00 - £20.00
A 19th century oak cased 8-day long case clock,
the enamel dial with Roman numerals and
subsidiary dial maker's mark indistinct £70.00 £100.00

289

Five small Louis Wain prints depicting cats and
dogs £20.00 - £40.00

290

Two brass Victorian style rise and fall desk lamps,
untested and sold as spares £20.00 - £30.00

A 19th century slate and marble mantel clock with
291
brass finial over an enamel dial with Arabic
numerals, raised on brass paw feet £40.00 - £60.00
292
A vintage school master's robe by Ede &
Ravenscroft, Chancery Lane, London £10.00 £20.00
293
A Burberrys lady's rain mac £20.00 - £40.00
A collection of assorted canes and crooks £15.00 - 294
£20.00
Three Indian carved hardwood panels depicting
deities, disciples and grotesque creatures £20.00 -

A 19th century burr walnut writing slope, the top
with inlaid scene depicting a war ship in full sail off
the English coast (some inlay lacking) £40.00 £60.00

285

287
A Rudolf Wennberg of Stockholm 8-day wall clock
striking on a bell, housed in ornate scrolling carved
288
gilt case £100.00 - £150.00

266

A 19th century intricately engraved brass Indian
tea tray £20.00 - £30.00

295

An early Phonin Drone wooden propeller marked
with serial numbers £120.00 - £150.00
An E.K. Cole 'Thermovent' Bakelite space heater.
Untested and sold as spares £15.00 - £25.00
A large North African lidded copper bowl £15.00 £20.00
An early 20th century Gorman & Co brass three
light table lamp on paw feet. Untested and sold
as spares £20.00 - £40.00
Two early 20th century watercolours depicting

countryside scenes, two lithographs of birds, an
engraving of a poacher and hound, together with a
canaletto print £15.00 - £20.00

318

A set of Averys butter scales with weights,
together with a Salter letter balance £20.00 £30.00

296

A 1930s chrome plated smoker's companion
£20.00 - £40.00

319

An early 20th century oak stool with tapestry top
and cabriole supports £10.00 - £20.00

297

A modern beech framed childs' open arm chair
with rush upholstered seat £20.00 - £30.00

320

298

A Victorian brass oil lamp with cranberry glass
reservoir £20.00 - £40.00

A Gerogian turned sycamore bowl, a Victorian
pine measure and a carved oak candle box £20.00
- £40.00

321

An early 20th century brass and oak two section
magazine rack, a cylindrical brass coal bin
together with a rush seated oak stool £30.00 £40.00

299

A 17th century carved oak bowl £50.00 - £70.00

300

A mid-20th century Pye walnut cased radio model
690240. Untested and sold as spares £10.00 £20.00

322

301

Large vintage Dean's teddy bear with growler
£40.00 - £60.00

An Arabic brass rectangular bed warmer £15.00 £25.00

323

302

A late Victorian oval tole work tray decorated with
a floral border £20.00 - £30.00

Two onyx vase-shaped table lamps together with
an onyx column table lamp. Untested and sold as
spares £10.00 - £20.00

324

303

A pair of French yellow and blue ground table
lamps of ovoid form, designed by Laure Japy.
Untested and sold as spares £60.00 - £80.00

An ornate gilt brass standard lamp with mask feet.
Untested and sold as spares £20.00 - £30.00

325

A vintage tan leather suitcase with brass locks
£15.00 - £20.00

326

A brass five branch electrolier, untested and sold
as spares £10.00 - £20.00

327

An early 20th century tan leather suitcase
together with a vintage backgammon game and a
masonic apron £30.00 - £40.00

304

A 'bankers' desk lamp with green glass shade,
untested and sold as spares £15.00 - £25.00

305

A 20th century mahogany cased bracket clock,
the brass and silvered dial with Roman numerals
marked 'Comitti of London' with brass German
movement £30.00 - £50.00

306

A Victorian slate ormolu mounted architectural
mantel clock £50.00 - £70.00

328

A copper helmet shaped coal scuttle £20.00 £30.00

307

A contemporary sculptured plaster table lamp.
Untested and sold as spares £20.00 - £30.00

329

308

Two 20th century ceramic wash basins and jugs
decorated with floral sprays £20.00 - £40.00

A mid-20th century chequer strung cigar box, the
lid inlaid with figures, shield and crest, the interior
stamped 'Royal Jamaica Cigars', Jamaica
Tobacco Co Ltd, 13cm h x 43cm w x 21cm d
£20.00 - £40.00

309

A Victorian ornate brass oil lamp converted to
electricity. Untested and sold as spares £30.00 £50.00

330

A 20th century blue and white transfer printed
wash jug £15.00 - £20.00

310

Diane Breen 'Silent Night' limited edition print
signed to lower margin, together with seven other
prints and watercolours £15.00 - £20.00

331

Two Margaret W Tarrant prints 'Do you Believe in
Fairies?' both glazed and framed £10.00 - £20.00

332

An early 20th century leather bound suitcase with
internal tray by John Denty of London, together
with another vintage suitcase £20.00 - £40.00

333

A pine dome top dressing mirror £10.00 - £20.00

334

Two 19th century opaque hand painted vases
£40.00 - £60.00

335

A vintage cased 'Elliott' CO2 (carbon dioxide)
tester £20.00 - £40.00

336

An eight branch electrolier with painted wooden
central support in the form of swans. Untested and
sold as spares £10.00 - £20.00

337

A pair of late 18th/early 19th century oak panels
carved in relief depicting dragons £40.00 - £60.00

338

A Gillian Clarke 1994 Commonwealth Game Gold
and Silver medallist signed badminton shirt with
racket and shuttle cock, housed in a bow front
perspex case £60.00 - £100.00

339

A cream painted oval bevel edge mirror £20.00 -

311

An early 20th century beech frame childs' chair
with rush upholstered seat £20.00 - £30.00

312

A 20th century miniature apprentice piece pine
dresser £20.00 - £30.00

313

A vintage 'Pilot LTD' valve radio £20.00 - £30.00

314

A 19th century copper log bin with stand £30.00 £50.00

315

An early 20th century Chinese gong embossed
with pheasants and dragon, together with a pine
cross £20.00 - £30.00

316

A pair of 19th century brass and iron fire dogs
together with brass tongs and poker £20.00 £30.00

317

An Olympus IS-1000 35mm camera with 200mm
lens complete with case and batteries. Untested
and sold as spares £10.00 - £20.00
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£30.00
340

Two Laura Grant designed plush Teddy bears both
wearing tartan caps, scarves, trousers, and green
wax jackets £15.00 - £25.00

341

A mid-20th century 'Royal' typewriter £10.00 £20.00

342

heightened with watercolour, housed in a gilt
tooled leather and velvet lined folding frame with
easel back, and a leather folding double picture
frame £20.00 - £30.00
362

Vintage flexible shop window mannequin of a child
£20.00 - £30.00

A rectangular silver plated box with hinged lid and
stand stamped 'Wiskemann' and a small quantity
of silver plated cutlery (1 box) £15.00 - £20.00

363

343

Four floral decorated glass light shades £15.00 £25.00

A quantity of silver plated cutlery and ivory handled
fish knives (1 box) £10.00 - £15.00

364

344

A 20th century bamboo three-fold screen £10.00 £20.00

A silver mounted snake skin cigar case, stamped
Asprey and Son and a leather cigar case (2 items)
£30.00 - £40.00

345

An early 19th century oak cased 30 hour longcase
clock, the enamel dial with Roman numerals
inscribed 'Whitmore, Northampton', the surround
with hand-painted flowers and fruit, the striking
movement marked Whitmore 1836, 226cm h
£150.00 - £200.00

365

A ladies Ingersoll wrist watch, a ladies Tacar 15
rubies wrist watch, a carved wooden nib box, a
pocket compass, a silver propelling pencil, a
chrome plated 8-day watch in leather travelling
case, assorted jewellery and other items (1 box)
£20.00 - £30.00

366

346

A pair of large 20th century Satsuma vases each
decorated with panelled interior scenes depicting
deities with female assistants and Adriatic
pheasants with mountains and trees to
background, both raised on lacquered hardwood
stands, 88cm h £70.00 - £100.00

An orange glazed Royal Lancastrian mottled vase
decorated with lions £200.00 - £300.00

367

A Royal Worcester twin-handled blush ivory and
gilt vase of ovoid form decorated with floral sprays,
restored, 43cm h £100.00 - £120.00

368

A large pottery jug in the style of Charlotte Rhead
with yellow ground and decorated in underglaze
and over glaze with trailing orange, blue, brown
and yellow flowers, numbered '12.L' to base,
27.5cm high £80.00 - £120.00

369

A large Schneider orange crackle glass vase of
ovoid form with flared rim, with acid etched factory
mark to the lower body, 26cm high £150.00 £250.00

370

A 19th century Sevres circular two-handled
pedestal vase and cover with gilt metal mounts,
the blue ground decorated with scrolling gilt
acanthus leaves, the lid with two handpainted
panels depicting a courting couple and a
landscape, with printed factory and retailers mark
for Chateau des Tuileris, 24cm high £200.00 £300.00

371

A pair of James MacIntyre and Co Moorcroft
Florian ware vases, of onion shaped form, tube
lined with iris's within scrolling leaves, brown
factory marks to base, 25cm high. £500.00 £700.00

372

A large quantity of jet and jet stimulants including
an ornate beaded fringe, bracelet links, beads and
buttons and assorted other loose stones and
beads £20.00 - £40.00

347

A Fallow buck skull, unmounted, 62cm h £30.00 £50.00

347A Cynthia Wall (1927-2012), 'Yellow Flowers', oil on
board, signed to lower right and dated '79 £50.00 £100.00
348

Oak wall rack with brass hangers £20.00 - £40.00

349

An Art Deco oval bevel edge mirror with peach
glass panels £60.00 - £70.00

350

'The Finding of the Sayer in the Temple', print
£10.00 - £20.00

351

A four point deer skull mounted on a mahogany
plaque 56cm h £20.00 - £40.00

352

An Edwardian inlaid oval bevel edge mirror £10.00 £20.00

353

A Fallow Buck skull, 68cm h £50.00 - £70.00

354

Arabic cushioned chairs and two matching
footstools £50.00 - £80.00

355

A mid 20th century pierce oval brass tray top table
£20.00 - £30.00

356

LOT 356 - 358 ARE NO LOTS

359

A three row simulated coral necklace, the mottled
dusky pink beads interspersed with gilt brass
spacers, with gold plated clasp £80.00 - £120.00

373

360

A Corgi boxed model of the 1977 Queen's Silver
Jubilee 1902 Royal Coach, another boxed model
of the Royal State Coach by the Crescent Toy Co.
celebrating the 1977 Silver Jubilee and a skein of
silk and two postcards from Lullingstone silk farm,
Lullingstone Castle where Queen Elizabeth II's
wedding dress train was made £30.00 - £40.00

A collection of assorted ceramic ornaments and
figures including Goebels, Staffordshire, Royal
Doulton, Bloor Derby, Royal Worcester and others
£50.00 - £80.00

374

A Polonaise collection by Komozja 'Just Married'
Christmas decorations of a married couple and
car, together with a German bandware box £60.00 £100.00

A photograph by Bassano of an Edwardian lady,

375

A collection of items including a 19th century

361
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child's shoe, meerschaum pipes, corkscrews, a
copper snuff box, a vintage AA badge, a gavel and
other items (1 box) £30.00 - £40.00

ashtray £20.00 - £30.00
391

A green glass relief press moulded vase
simulating malachite decorated with female nudes
beneath grape vines, 12.5cm high £80.00 - £120.00

376

A pair of hand painted Thai puppets £100.00 £150.00

392

377

One box of miscellaneous items to include a horn
and brass cribbage board, carved wooden chess
set, cased set of weights, plated items etc £20.00
- £40.00

A silver coloured metal model of a sailing boat, a
silver handled button hook, a silver circular photo
frame, silver thimble and other items (1 box)
£40.00 - £60.00

393

378

A collection of Victorian and later postcards
housed in an album £50.00 - £100.00

379

A album of Victorian and later postcards £40.00 £60.00

A small collection of fountain and other pens and
nibs, and assorted miscellaneous items including
a boxed Blue Funnel Line dice and shaker, a
perpetual bridge marker, postcards and other
items (1 box) £25.00 - £35.00

394

A collection of Victorian and later jewellery
including a silver and enamel Charles Horner drop
pendant, a polished steel buckle, hardstone and
other beads, dress studs, a silver and tortoiseshell
sweetheart brooch, a bog oak brooch and other
items housed in a green leather jewellery box
£40.00 - £60.00

395

A 1930's Bayard enamel and gilt brass circular
wind up alarm clock, a polished steel cased
keyless pocket watch and a small quantity of
costume jewellery including lapel clips and
bangles £10.00 - £20.00

379A A 'Father Tucks' Panorama, Days in Catland with
Louis Wain £20.00 - £30.00
380

A pair of 19th century floral decorated Oriental
chargers £100.00 - £150.00

381

A large 19th century Oriental blue and white
charger decorated with mountain scenes and dogs
of Fo £60.00 - £100.00

382

A 19th century Oriental imari style platter together
with a similar scalloped shaped plate £50.00 £70.00

383

A large assortment of wrist and pocket watches
and parts (2 boxes) £30.00 - £40.00

396

One box of miscellaneous items to include a silver
cup, ivory beads, Royal Doulton miniature harvest
cup with silver rim, a Kay Bojesen style monkey
plus other items £20.00 - £40.00

A string of individually knotted graduated
unclarified amber pebble beads, 31.9g gross
£20.00 - £40.00

397

An Art Deco silver gilt and enamel cigarette case
by Mappin and Webb, Birmingham 1938, the front
decorated with caramel coloured guilloche enamel,
the back with engine turned decoration, with gilt
interior, 6.5cm x 8.25cm, 3.04ozt, 94.4g £30.00 £50.00

398

A string of individually knotted simulated 'Royale
by Lotus' pearls with gilt clasp stamped '925',
boxed, a string of graduated individually knotted
cultured pearls by Kimuna with yellow metal
clasp, stamped '9K', boxed, and a cultured pearl
brooch in the form of vine leaf and fruit, stamped
'Sterling', boxed £15.00 - £20.00

399

An Art Deco silver circular compact, Birmingham
1948, with engine turned decoration and inscribed
with the initials 'N B', 6.75cm diameter, 1.96ozt,
61g gross, and a circular silver photograph frame,
Birmingham 1915, 8cm diameter £20.00 - £30.00

400

A quantity of assorted mainly 20th century
costume jewellery, a collection of various loose
carnelian seal and signet stones, a boxed set of
Ciro imitation pearls and a boxed ladies Rone
wrist watch (3 boxes) £20.00 - £30.00

401

A Royal Worcester ivory ground handpainted jug
decorated with flowers with gilt detail £25.00 £35.00

402

Assorted badges, medals and buttons including
military and Masonic examples £25.00 - £35.00

403

Two graduated Japanese shibyama circular lidded
boxes depicting seated ladies £50.00 - £70.00

384

385

A quantity of assorted miscellaneous items
including a Mauchline Ware box, a novelty spelter
owl desk calendar, a mesh purse, a silver plated
and tortoiseshell purse and other items (1 box)
£30.00 - £40.00

386

Assorted miscellaneous items including a mother
of pearl spoon, silver plated asparagus tongs,
cloisonne napkin rings, tortoiseshell brush and
mirror backs, pockets watches, a Georgian
novelty wooden shoe snuff box and other items (2
boxes) £25.00 - £35.00

387

A novelty silver pin cushion in the form of a bird
holding a golf club (a/f) a silver mounted trinket
box, a silver ladies purse, a goliath pocket watch
in silver mounted easel backed case, a small oval
photograph frame and other small silver items (1
box) £50.00 - £80.00

388

389
390

An Edwardian spherical cut glass silver mounted
scent bottle Birmingham 1909, two cut glass
bottles, a silver photograph frame, a pair of early
19th century silver plate mounted glass jars, a
Mappin & Webb silver topped bottle and a silver
plated two bottle stand housing clear and flashed
cranberry cut glass square section bottles £50.00 £80.00
Seven 19th century ambrotype mainly portrait
subjects £20.00 - £40.00
An orange glazed Royal Lancastrian mottled
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404

A Royal Worcester ivory ground handpainted
421
porcelain jug decorated with flowers, with gilt detail
£30.00 - £50.00

A 19th century Chinese ivory card case and cover,
carved in relief with figures, trees and village
scenes 8.5cm x 4.5cm £40.00 - £60.00

405

A yellow metal blue synthetic spinel set single
stone ring, stamped '10K', 2.2g gross, a pair of
oval silver cuff links with engine turned decoration,
boxed, a silver coloured metal and amethyst set
ring and assorted silver plated teaspoons £20.00 £30.00

422

406

Two pairs of silver fiddle pattern sugar tongs,
London 1823 and 1860 combined weight, 2.64ozt,
82.1g £15.00 - £25.00

A collection of hardstone beaded necklaces
including two tiger's eye examples, one with
matching earrings, a cultured pearl necklace with
ball clasp stamped '9CT', a cultured pearl and
malachite necklace, a carnelian and gilt wire
necklace, an agate and other hardstone bracelet
stamped 'SILVER' and a serpentine bangle £25.00
- £35.00

423

A pair of silver Georg Jensen screw back circular
earrings and a silver bookmark with frog finial,
London 1996, boxed £25.00 - £35.00

424

A geometrically designed Troika vase £100.00 £120.00

425

A Daum l'Automobile glass Art Deco car, chipped
to reverse £140.00 - £180.00

426

A quantity of 19th and early 20th century ivory,
bone, and carved nut items including a tape
measure, a carved figure of an elephant, an ivory
hair brush back, decorated in pencil with cherubs
and other items £25.00 - £35.00

407

A pair of Continental circular bisque porcelain
plaques entitled 'Ernest' £20.00 - £30.00

408

A late Victorian pierced and chased silver belt
buckle, London 1898, maker's mark 'WC JL',
11.5cm x 6.25cm, 1.65ozt, 51.3g £20.00 - £40.00

409

Five French wheel-engraved tot glasses by PraultLinzeler with silver bases, 5.25cm high, sixth
glass lacking but base remains £20.00 - £30.00

410

A graduated coral necklace each bead a sliced
cross-section of coral interspersed with goldplated beads, a small coral fringe necklace and a
pair of coral earrings £20.00 - £40.00

427

411

A set of 12 silver-handled table knives each
stamped Sterling £15.00 - £25.00

A collection of vintage bank notes of the world
£30.00 - £50.00

428

A 19th century mother of pearl card case with
white metal inlaid panel £15.00 - £25.00

412

A collection of 19th century silver handled brushes
and combs and a 19th century mother of pearl and 429
abalone card case together with a tortoiseshell
purse inlaid with a white metal floral spray £70.00 - 430
£100.00

413

A ladies 9 carat gold cased Zenith wristwatch,
together with a J Vickery of Regent St leather
bound and glass note pad £30.00 - £40.00

414

A WWII medal group comprised of The France and
German Star, the 1939-1945 Star, a Defence
Medal and a War Medal £20.00 - £30.00

415

Two Edwardian glass bead draw-string purses
decorated with flowers and leaves together with
one other beaded purse £30.00 - £40.00

416

A mid-20th century black and red painted lead
chess set £20.00 - £40.00

417

A Victorian turquoise and baroque pearl gold bar
brooch stamped '9CT', 2.1g gross and a single
opal set gold pin brooch stamped '15CT', 3.1g
gross £20.00 - £40.00

418

Four silver Concord wine decanter labels and other
British Airways items £40.00 - £60.00

419

A modern sapphire, diamond, emerald and ruby
yellow metal floral spray brooch, the fourteen
round brilliant cut diamonds combined weight
approximately 0.22 carats, unmarked, 5.75cm
long, 6.8g gross £150.00 - £200.00

420

A yellow metal turquoise set eternity ring, the
thirteen circular turquoise cabochons each four
claw set (one stone lacking), the interior of the ring
stamped '14K', 3.1g gross £30.00 - £50.00
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12 ivory handled silver fish knives and 10 matching
forks £80.00 - £100.00
A Royal Copenhagen porcelain figure of a fawn
£80.00 - £120.00

431

A signed glass crescent-shaped side dish
decorated with thistles £20.00 - £30.00

432

An amethyst, smokey quartz and quartz necklace
and a string of clarified amber beads £40.00 £60.00

433

Two boxes of assorted costume jewellery to
include necklaces, bracelets and buttons plus
other items £30.00 - £50.00

434

Assorted silver and silver plated pocket watches,
gents wrist watches a Rolls razor and other items
including a Meerschaum pipe £50.00 - £100.00

435

A large collection of assorted costume jewellery to
include necklaces, bracelets, watches and other
items £30.00 - £50.00

436

A 9 carat gold hat pin with pearl set sculptured
finial, a Georg Jensen hammered pewter brooch
number 974 together with a collection of various
hat pins £50.00 - £70.00

437

A jewellery box containing assorted costume
jewellery to include necklaces, cufflinks, buckles,
earrings plus other items £30.00 - £40.00

438

An Art Deco nickle plated nude female dancer
raised on a marble slate base £120.00 - £150.00

439

A Victorian cast iron table bell in the form of a
tortoise with real tortoise shell back £25.00 -

£35.00
440

style armchair £10.00 - £20.00

A collection of ladies and gentlemans wrist
watches including a 1930s steel cased watch, a
Faure-Leuba 'Fellowship' gentleman's watch and a
ladies Bertima stainless steel cased watch £10.00
- £20.00

462

463

A pair of brass fenders £10.00 - £20.00

441

A modern Lalique glass figure of a partridge
complete with box £120.00 - £150.00

464

A Victorian brass and iron double bed £20.00 £30.00

442

Two boxes of hand tied fishing flies £20.00 - £30.00 465

443

A silver mounted walking stick with silver collar
and tip £40.00 - £50.00

444

A vintage unmarked split cane fishing rod and a
wood and split cane fishing rod together with two
spare tips and mid section, Hardy's bag plus one
other £20.00 - £30.00

445

A doctors' consulting table by Stanley Cox of
London, re-upholstered with fabric decorated with
vintage hot air balloons £50.00 - £100.00

446

A pair of black painted wrought iron driveway gates
260cm w x 86.5cm h £10.00 - £20.00

447

A reconstituted stone bird bath in the form of a
clam shell on a cornucopia support and scrolling
base 50cm h x 56cm w x 54cm d £50.00 - £70.00

470A An Edwardian oval mirror together with a pine stool
£10.00 - £20.00

448

A reconstituted stone sundial stand including sun
dial plate 70.5cm h x 28.5cm w £50.00 - £70.00

471

A pine coffee table with marble top £10.00 - £20.00

472

449

A reconstituted stone birdbath with egg and dart
detailing to bowl 74cm h x 42.5cm w £40.00 £60.00

A Victorian walnut commode chair with cane back
and seat, scrolling arms and shaped apron raised
on turned supports £15.00 - £25.00

473

A square tan coloured case with brass lock,
leather handle and bearing assorted travel labels
£10.00 - £20.00

474

Two early 19th century side chairs plus another
pair similar and one other (5 items) £10.00 - £20.00

475

A 19th century oak club fender on barley twist
supports £15.00 - £20.00

476

A vintage Rotoscillo sewing machine £10.00 £20.00

477

A 1920s oak bobbin turned stool plus another
similar (2 items) £10.00 - £20.00

478

A Record adjustable carpenter's vice together with
a heavy duty G.P.O. cast iron pulley £10.00 £20.00

450

A reconstituted stone planter with feet 62cm, h x
54cm w £100.00 - £150.00

451

A reconstituted stone planter with swag detail
68cm h x 70cm w £200.00 - £250.00

452

A reconstituted stone planter with Gothic detailing
88.5cm h x 65.5cm w £200.00 - £250.00

453

A reconstituted stone wicker planter 68cm h x
39cm w £60.00 - £80.00

454

A reconstituted stone urn with cherub and
grapevine detail 64cm h x 65cm w £100.00 £150.00

A Victorian brass fender together with a copper
fender £10.00 - £20.00

462A A 1930s Royal Doulton sink £10.00 - £20.00

Assorted antique books to include Miller's Guides,
Lyle, jewellery etc (1 box) £10.00 - £20.00

466

An elm seat stickback kitchen chair and one other
chair (2 items) £10.00 - £20.00

467

An oak drop-leaf table together with an oak
cupboard £10.00 - £20.00

468

A pair of wine racks £10.00 - £20.00

469

A vintage Belling 'Champion' electric water heater.
Untested and sold as spares £15.00 - £25.00

470

A 20th century Canadian glass topped coffee table
and two matching side tables, all with brass
mounts £10.00 - £20.00

455

A Lloyd loom linen basket together with a metal
linen basket with decoupage panel £20.00 - £30.00

456

A mid 20th century turned oak standard lamp.
Untested and sold as spares £10.00 - £20.00

478A A 20th century painted side table, the top with
canted corners over a single drawer and raised on
reeded supports and undertier £10.00 - £20.00

457

A vintage Singer sewing machine £10.00 - £20.00

479

458

A vintage wooden bound steamer trunk together
with a pair of 19th century brass fire dogs £10.00 £20.00

A yew wood cross banded coffee table £10.00 £20.00

480

A large painted pine metal bound steamer trunk
£40.00 - £50.00

481

A late 19th century floral carved ebonised
occasional table together with a smokers stand
£10.00 - £20.00

482

A Quad Trak 45 petrol lawn mower - Untested and
sold as spares £20.00 - £40.00

483

A Flymo petrol lawn mower - Untested and sold as
spares £30.00 - £40.00

459

A 1930s elm desk chair with shaped top rail and
scrolling arms and circular padded seat raised on
four outswept supports and castors (a/f) £10.00 £20.00

460

A 20th century walnut drop-leaf tea trolley with
undertier and square supports and castors £10.00
- £20.00

461

An early 20th century mahogany framed bergere
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484

A vintage oak and iron sack barrow £20.00 - £40.00

485

A Victorian pine extending dining table extra leaf
holder, the rectangular top on four turned column
supports and bun feet £10.00 - £20.00

486

A 20th century stained mahogany trunk £20.00 £30.00

487

A pink upholstered footstool £15.00 - £25.00

488

A late Victorian gilt circular marbled top
occasional table raised on tapering fluted supports
£15.00 - £25.00

489

A pair of pine kitchen chairs £15.00 - £20.00

490
491

492

leather sprung saddle and gears £30.00 - £50.00
510

A 20th century cast iron fire basket and dogs
£15.00 - £20.00

511

A mid 20th century oak bureau on cup and cover
supports £10.00 - £20.00

512

An early 20th century metal steamer trunk £10.00 £20.00

513

A late 20th century scratch built wooden dolls
house with furniture £20.00 - £40.00

514

A 20th century teak slatted garden table £30.00 £50.00

A Benares brass topped table £10.00 - £15.00

515

A set of 4 Victorian elm ladder back chairs on
turned supports and cross stretchers £20.00 £40.00

A late 19th early 20th century marble garden urn
£40.00 - £60.00

516

A child's musical chair, Benares table, gilt framed
mirror, spoon display case, carved footstool,
painted box, old wheelbarrow wheel, small mirror
and brass log box £30.00 - £40.00

A pair of 1970s/80s yellow painted metal roadwork
lamps with orange lenses. Untested and sold as
spares. £15.00 - £25.00

517

A late 19th early 20th century marble garden urn
£40.00 - £60.00

518
Two blue and one mottled glazed planters £25.00 519
£35.00

A box of assorted tools £25.00 - £45.00

493
494

Five circular terracotta planters £25.00 - £35.00

520

A Victorian mahogany chiffonier £30.00 - £50.00

495

Two green glazed terracotta planters £25.00 £35.00

521

A late 19th early 20th century marble garden urn
£40.00 - £60.00

496

A 'Wolf' power 800 generator. Untested and sold
as spares £30.00 - £50.00

522

An oak drawer leaf table £30.00 - £50.00

497

A box of assorted board games plus other items
£10.00 - £20.00

523

Four 20th century rectangular marble plinths
£20.00 - £30.00

498

A collection of Johnson couplings, test plugs and
pipe fitting together with two tool bags and a metal
tool box £20.00 - £40.00

524

499

A collection of assorted garden tools plus a step
ladder £20.00 - £40.00

Classic 'Enterprise' sailing dinghy on combi road
trailer/launching trolley. Mast - boom, two full sets
of sails (one cruising, one racing), spinnaker,
tiller/rudder, spare centreboard, boat cover and sail
bags. £200.00 - £350.00

525

500

A Flymo petrol driven lawn mower, together with
an electric Flymo lawn mower. Untested and sold
as spares £30.00 - £40.00

A single 19th century elm dining chair £10.00 £15.00

526

A Victorian mahogany chest of two short over
three long cockbeeded drawers on plinth base
£50.00 - £60.00

A late 19th early 20th century marble garden urn
£40.00 - £60.00

501

A collection of assorted garden tools plus step
ladder £20.00 - £40.00

527

502

Two 1970's/80's suitcases together with a
collection of 1950's and later childs' games £20.00
- £30.00

A reclaimed pine shop display cabinet with swan
neck pediment over a pair of glazed doors £20.00 £40.00

528

503

A 1960's Austinsuite teak slimline gateleg table
together wtih two similar style chairs, open 110cm
x 140cm, closed 110cm x 11.5cm £50.00 - £70.00

Assorted dining chairs including two carvers
£50.00 - £70.00

529

Two mid-20th century oak framed card tables with
green baize tops £20.00 - £30.00

504

A 1950's wicker cot £10.00 - £20.00

530

505

Eight golf clubs and two plastic crates of used golf
balls £30.00 - £40.00

A Chinese woollen floral patterned carpet £40.00 £60.00

531

506

Four George III mahogany dining chairs with drop
in seats to include one carver £15.00 - £20.00

A brown ground floral decorated rug together with
a blue ground rug £10.00 - £20.00

532

507

A white painted washstand with marble top £20.00
- £40.00

A cream ground Turkish carpet with floral border
183cm x 119cm £15.00 - £25.00

533

508

A brass coal box together with fire irons £20.00 £30.00

An orange ground geometrically patterned rug
148cm x 96cm £10.00 - £20.00

534

A Turkoman-style carpet with multiple borders

509

A 1950's/60's gents black painted push bike with
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153cm x 94cm £15.00 - £25.00
535

A blue ground Persian carpet 208cm x 156cm
£30.00 - £50.00

536

An Afghan woollen Belouch prayer rug with blue
ground Mirhab, 133cm x 85cm £20.00 - £30.00

painted with flowers and fruit £60.00 - £100.00

537

A brown ground Persian floral decorated carpet
184cm x 122cm £30.00 - £40.00

538

A pair of 19th century Continental blue and white
porcelain framed cartouche shaped wall mirrors,
the frames decorated in relief with flowers and
cherubs (at fault) £35.00 - £45.00

539

A 'Jamboree' acoustic guitar £15.00 - £25.00

540

A 20th century viola complete with bow and case
£20.00 - £30.00

541

A WWII large hand-drawn German map £10.00 £20.00

542

An 18th century oak Yorkshire settle, the five
panelled moulded back with scrolling arms, slatted
seat and long cushion raised on pole supports and
pad feet, 104cm h x 184cm w x 63cm d £70.00 £100.00

556

A Victorian mahogany bow fronted desk with black
leather insert over two short and two deep drawers
raised on reeded tapering supports £20.00 - £30.00

557

An 18th century oak dresser, the two shelf rack
with moulded cornice, plain frieze and shaped
supports, the base with rectangular moulded top
and pigeon holed back, over six cockbeeded
drawers each with brass swing handles and
shaped back plates, the arched apron above an
eleven planked under-tier and turned supports,
raised on block feet, 180cm h x136cm w x 45cm d
£1,200.00 - £1,500.00

558

A 20th century carved oak bookcase cabinet with
linen fold panelled doors with drop ring handles
£30.00 - £50.00

559

An early 19th century oak chest, the planked top
over two short and three long drawers with turned
bun handles and raised on bracket feet £100.00 £120.00

560

A 19th century painted pine wardrobe, the shaped
pediment with plain frieze over a single mirrored
door flanked by urn decorated panels above a
single long drawer raised on a plinth base £20.00 £30.00

561

A late 19th century oak Art Nouveau bureau
bookcase converted into a carpenters' work station
£40.00 - £50.00

562

A 19th century oak 8-day long case clock, the
enamel dial with Roman and Arabic numerals,
hand painted with birds and floral sprays and
inscribed Alker Wigan £150.00 - £250.00

563

An early 19th century mahogany corner cupboard,
the moulded cornice and arcaded frieze above a
pair of panelled doors enclosing three shaped
shelves over a single panelled door and raised on
a plinth base £50.00 - £100.00

564

A 19th century mahogany dresser back with
moulded cornice and shaped apron over a four
shelf rack £30.00 - £50.00

565

An early 20th century walnut bureau chest on
stand, with moulded top over two short and two
long geometrically inlaid drawers with central pull
down writing desk enclosing drawers and pigeon
holes, raised on barley twist supports and xshaped stretcher £60.00 - £100.00

566

A 19th century mahogany drop flap side table,
fitted with a single boxwood strung drawer and
raised on square blind fretwork supports £15.00 £20.00

543

An Art Deco walnut framed Bergere style two
seater sofa and two matching armchairs £50.00 £100.00

544

An Edwardian upholstered library chair with turned
arms and supports and wooden castors £60.00 £100.00

545

A late 19th century walnut and rosewood veneer
Art Nouveau open armchair, the back inlaid with
tulips and leaves over a serpentine seat and raised
on square supports £50.00 - £70.00

546

A late 19th century chaise longue with scrolling
back and side £30.00 - £50.00

547

A late 19th/early 20th century wingback armchair
with tapestry upholstery raised on bun feet and
castors £10.00 - £20.00

548

A synthetic leather 1930s club-style armchair
£30.00 - £50.00

549

A late 19th/early 20th century oak open armchair
with floral carved top, scrolling arms and turned
supports £10.00 - £20.00

550

An Ercol elm rocking chair £30.00 - £50.00

551

A Georgian-style leather button back armchair
£100.00 - £120.00

552

A white painted Art Nouveau style two seat settee
with over stuffed seat £20.00 - £40.00

553

A Victorian Chesterfield sofa £50.00 - £80.00

554

567
An early 20th century nine piece salon suite,
comprising of one sofa, two armchairs, four side
chairs, table and screen all with ornately carved
kidney shaped back and over stuffed serpentine
568
seats, raised on carved cabriole supports £100.00 569
£150.00

555

A 20th century French fruitwood longcase clock,
the enamel dial with Roman numerals and hand-
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A Victorian mahogany D-shaped side table with
inlaid frieze, raised on square chamfered supports,
72cm h x 123cm w x 60cm d £30.00 - £40.00
A modern pine towel rail £10.00 - £20.00
An early 19th century oak corner cupboard with
moulded top over a single inlaid panel door fitted
with brass H-shaped hinges £40.00 - £60.00

570

A George III mahogany drop leaf table, the
rectangular top with rounded corners raised on
pole supports and pad feet £10.00 - £20.00

rounded corners above a single drawer opposing a
dummy drawer raised on slender turned tapering
supports and brass castors £30.00 - £50.00

571

A mid 20th century oak bookcase complete with a
set of Charles Dickens volumes £20.00 - £30.00

572

A Victorian mahogany chest of drawers £40.00 £60.00

573

590

A late 18th century oak circular tilt-top table on
outswept supports £20.00 - £30.00

An early 19th century walnut occasional table, the
oval top inlaid with flowerhead panel above a single
frieze drawer and raised on a tapering ring-turned
acanthus carved support and trefoil base 68.5cm h
x 47cm w x 31.5cm d £20.00 - £40.00

591

574

A mahogany demi-lune side table on tapering
square supports with line inlay (originally part of a
dining table) £10.00 - £20.00

A circular white painted lamp table - Untested and
sold as spares £20.00 - £30.00

592

575

A Jaycee oak drinks cabinet with linen fold and
lozenge panel doors, fitted with central drawer
£50.00 - £70.00

A late 19th early 20th century button back
bedroom chair with serpentine seat and raised on
turned supports £10.00 - £20.00

593

A Victorian walnut chest of drawers with drop
handles £40.00 - £60.00

576

An 18th century style gilt table with circular
marble top and under tier £30.00 - £50.00

594

A large grey painted glazed shop display cabinet
£100.00 - £150.00

577

An oak gramophone cabinet fitted with lozenge
panels, cupboard door and iron drop ring handles
£40.00 - £60.00

595

A late 18th century oak corner cupboard, the top
with dentil cornice over an arched panel door
enclosing three shaped shelves £40.00 - £60.00

578

596
A 19th century oak bureau, the sloping fall
enclosing drawers and pigeon holes over two short
and four long graduated drawers with ornate
pressed brass swing handles raised on bracket
597
feet, 102cm h x 102cm w x 53.5cm d £70.00 598
£100.00

A late Victorian oak open armchair, the back seat
and arms carved with a shield and floral swags
and raised on x-frame supports £30.00 - £40.00

A set of eight 20th century mahogany Chippendale- 599
style dining chairs, the shaped top rail over a lyre
pierced splat with drop-in seats raised on fretwork
brackets and square supports 93cm h x 44cm w x
42cm d £50.00 - £70.00
600
A 19th century mahogany press cupboard top
fitted with arched panelled doors enclosing four
601
slides and raised on a later plinth base £40.00 £50.00

A late 19th early 20th century walnut chest of two
short over two long drawers with pressed brass
swing handles raised on a plinth base £30.00 £40.00

579

580

A rustic elm foot stool £30.00 - £50.00
A 20th century nest of three oak tables raised on
baluster supports £20.00 - £40.00

A large 19th century drop leaf table raised on
square supports £40.00 - £60.00
A set of five Victorian oak dining chairs with carved
slatted backs, bobbin turned supports and drop in
seat £30.00 - £50.00

581

A 20th century light oak dining table raised on
square chamfered supports £30.00 - £50.00

602

582

A set of five 19th century ladderback chairs with
rush upholstered seats £40.00 - £60.00

A set of four Habitat design dining chairs with
padded seats £40.00 - £60.00

603

583

A 20th century mahogany rectangular table raised
on a single turned column and four outswept feet
with lions paw castors £20.00 - £30.00

A Victorian walnut extending dining table raised on
four turned cup and cover supports with x-frame
stretcher, acanthus carved feet and brass castors
£50.00 - £70.00

584

A Victorian circular walnut tilt top table raised on a
tapering column support, trefoil base and scrolling
feet and castors £30.00 - £40.00

604

An Edwardian mahogany chest of two short over
two long graduated drawers fitted with ornate
brass swing handles and raised on bracket feet
£20.00 - £40.00

585

A mid 20th century mahogany framed open
armchair with overstuffed leather back and seat
and scrolling arms, raised on tapering fluted
supports £100.00 - £150.00

605

A 20th century nest of three mahogany tables
£20.00 - £30.00

606

A pair of Victorian walnut balloon back chairs with
serpentine seats and raised on turned supports
£15.00 - £20.00

607

A Victorian chest of two short over two long
graduated drawers raised on a plinth base £40.00 £60.00

608

A set of six Victorian oak dining chairs, the
padded backs with carved crested top rail and
barley twist supports and cross stretchers £40.00 -

586

A late 19th century painted spindleback chair
£10.00 - £20.00

587

An Edwardian rosewood octagonal occasional
table, the floral inlaid top raised on cabriole
shaped supports and under tier £20.00 - £40.00

588

A modern mahogany wine table £10.00 - £20.00

589

A Victorian walnut Pembroke table, the top with
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£60.00

630

A 19th century crossbanded and line inlaid
mahogany purdonium fitted with brass swing
handles on square tapering supports and castors
£10.00 - £20.00

631

A late 18th century oak oval gate leg table £20.00 £40.00

609

A set of six leather upholstered oak dining chairs
£60.00 - £100.00

610

An early 20th century walnut dining table raised on
double turned tapering reeded supports £30.00 £50.00

611

An Art Deco rosewood and walnut side-by-side
bureau bookcase, the fall front enclosing pigeon
holes and single drawer over three long graduated
drawers flanked by a band of sunburst beaded
glazed bookcases, raised on square supports
114cm h x 138cm w x 42cm d £50.00 - £80.00

632

A nest of three oak tables £40.00 - £60.00

633

An early 19th century oak joynt stool £80.00 £120.00

634

An early 18th century elm dough bin, the hand dug
bin raised on arched brackets and pole supports,
64cm h x 134cm w x 55cm d £80.00 - £100.00

612

A 20th century rosewood pyramid shaped chest of
seven graduated drawers £40.00 - £50.00

635

An early 20th century oak refectory table £50.00 £100.00

613

A Victorian square section stool with Mediaeval
style padded seat raised on baluster turned
supports and cross stretchers £20.00 - £40.00

636

A set of four Art Nouveau bedroom chairs £20.00 £40.00

614

A mid-20th century oak oval gate leg table on
barley twist support £20.00 - £30.00

637

615

An Edwardian jardiniere stand £15.00 - £20.00

616

A Victorian and later pine topped extending table
raised on reeded turned mahogany supports
£30.00 - £40.00

An early 19th century walnut bureau, the shell and
chequer strung fall opening to reveal an
arrangement of drawers and pigeon holes over four
graduated cockbeeded drawers with ornate brass
swing handles and ivory escutcheons and raised
on bracket feet, 100cm h x 103cm w x 50cm d
£70.00 - £100.00

617

A Victorian inlaid mahogany chest of two short
over three long graduated drawers, raised on
bracket feet £30.00 - £50.00

638

An oak three panel coffer £200.00 - £300.00

639

A large oak sideboard housing three short drawers
above three panel doors £100.00 - £200.00

618

A nest of three Sorrento ware inlaid tables £20.00 - 640
£40.00

619

A 1930s burr walnut dressing table on cabriole
supports £20.00 - £30.00

620

An aesthetic movement walnut occasional table,
the square moulded top over a galleried fretwork
under tier raised on tapering pierced square
supports £50.00 - £60.00

641

An Italian stained pine dining room table together
with eight chairs including two carvers £30.00 £50.00

621

A 20th century red lacquered Oriental cabinet on
stand £30.00 - £40.00

642

622

A reclaimed pine 2 panelled door cupboard with
shelf above £50.00 - £70.00

A Victorian mahogany chest of three long
graduated cockbeeded drawers with turned bun
handles and raised on bracket feet £30.00 - £40.00

623

An early 19th century oak corner cupboard with
Greek key cornice over a shaped panel door fitted
with brass H-shaped hinges £40.00 - £60.00

643

A mahogany framed open armchair with
leatherette seat and back £10.00 - £20.00

644

An Edwardian mahogany piano stool on cabriole
supports £20.00 - £30.00

645

A late 19th century chest of two short and two
long drawers £20.00 - £30.00

646

A 19th century Regency style crossbanded
mahogany breakfront sideboard fitted with a single
central drawer over an arched apron flanked by a
pair of deep fitted bowed corner drawers each with
ornate pressed brass flowerhead ring drop handles
and raised on square tapering supports and spade
end feet, 93cm h x 148cm w x 66cm d £70.00 £100.00

624

An early 20th century oak buffet £20.00 - £30.00

625

A Georgian-style circular tripod table with birdcage
action £50.00 - £70.00

626

A 19th century elm ladder back chair £15.00 £20.00

627

An early 19th century inlaid mahogany chest of
two short over three long graduated cockbeeded
drawers with ornate pressed brass handles flanked
by reeded pilasters and raised on bracket feet
£20.00 - £40.00

628

An oak floor standing three shelf bookshelf £40.00 - 647
£60.00
648
A painted pine free-standing bookcase fitted with
three adjustable shelves £30.00 - £40.00

629
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A 19th century converted Dutch marquetry
commode, the inlaid top decorated with flowers,
basket and scrolling leaves, with similarly
decorated sides, door and drawer, raised on
tapering fluted supports and spade feet, 68cm h x
65cm w x 41cm d £120.00 - £150.00

A pair of early 20th century inlaid satinwood
bedroom chairs £20.00 - £40.00
A square mahogany commode with original bowl
£25.00 - £45.00

649

A mid-20th century carved oak blanket box with
hinged lid raised on square supports and castors
£35.00 - £40.00

650

A mid-20th century oak dressing table with
inverted bow front and gadroon carved edge over a
curtained front enclosing shelves £20.00 - £30.00

651

A pair of 19th century and later painted pine single
bed ends decorated with acanthus leaf and
scrolling foliage £15.00 - £20.00

652

A small oak pedal organ £50.00 - £100.00

653

A 20th century reclaimed pine three seat bench
raised on shaped supports £30.00 - £40.00

654

An early 20th century oak overmantel bevel mirror
of architectural design £80.00 - £120.00

655

A large 20th century reclaimed pine blanket box
raised on bracket feet £40.00 - £60.00

656

A Victorian hand-painted pine single sleigh style
bed, decorated with trailing floral sprays £60.00 £80.00

657

A large Victorian mahogany linen press £150.00 £200.00

658

An early 19th century pine corner cupboard, the
moulded dentil cornice over four panelled doors
with arcaded carved central frieze, raised on a
plinth base 201cm h x 101cm w x 57cm d £100.00
- £150.00

659

An 18th century and later carved oak dresser, the
top with moulded cornice over a two shelf rack
flanked by a pair of floral carved panelled doors
and inscribed 1596 C.K.E. 1896', the base fitted
with three short drawers over a pair of cupboard
doors, all carved with scrolling leaves and flower
panels and raised on bracket feet, 186cm h x
138cm w x 57cm d £150.00 - £250.00

660

An Edwardian mahogany mirrored door wardrobe
with single drawer base £20.00 - £40.00

661

A late 18th/early 19th century mahogany bow front
chest-on-chest with arched inlaid pediment, the
top section fitted with two short over three long
graduated cockbeeded drawers, the base with
three long graduated cockbeeded drawers, each
fitted with brass flowerhead ring handles and
raised on bracket feet, 201cm h x 106cm w x
52cm d £350.00 - £400.00

662

A Victorian mahogany secretaire bookcase, the
moulded cornice over a plain frieze above a pair of
flame-figured panelled doors enclosing two
shelves, the secretaire base fitted with a series of
inlaid drawers and pigeon holes above three
graduated, cockbeeded drawers with turned bun
handles, raised on bracket feet, 206cm h x 96cm
w x 49cm d £150.00 - £250.00
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